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•

Precise aromas with 
fruity and white flow-
ers scents; pleasant 
flavour at mouth-feel, 
exalted by a fresh acid-
ity, good length and 
typical almond finish. 
The best Gavi of the 
year.

Exalted characteris-
tics of Cortese grape: 
highly intense floral 
perfumes, fair body 
well balanced by a gen-
erous acidity and an 
awesome long-lasting 
finish.  

•

A good red of the 
vintage with forest 
floor scents, an easy 
and fresh drinking.
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•

     
When talking about 
fineness! Shiny straw-
yellow. Strict mineral 
chalky beginning, a 
path of elegant sen-
sations.

• • •

• •

•

This Gavi expresses 
white flowers, wild 
strawberries, fresh-
ness and elegance; 
pleasant mouth-feel, 
rich and mineral.

• • •

•

    
16.5/20 
Almond, seaweed, 
soft skin scents, 
clotted centre and 
ending alive.

   
16.5/20 
Clean scents, both 
rounded and sharp, on 
the edge of oxidation, 
fibrous, nice lemon and 
candied fruit ending.

• •
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•   NOT AVAILABLE OR ALREADY TASTED
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